
From: William Pantos <williampantos@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 5, 2021 2:24 PM 
To: Member Input <memberinput@iccsafe.org> 
Subject: IECC Written Comments 
 
I don't have any problems with the IECC. Somebody has to try to do some good or no one will act. I work 
in a small town where the building permit group is too worried about creating hardship for substandard 
contractors then focusing on goals that need to be achieved. 
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